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Strong start to 2025 at Copenhagen
Malmo Port’s container terminal in
Copenhagen

Copenhagen Malmo Port (CMP) is pleased to report a strong start to the year
at its container terminal in Copenhagen. During the first five months of 2025,
the terminal handled a total of over 49,100 TEU (Twenty-foot Equivalent
Units), representing an increase of 12,100 TEU or 32.7% compared to the
same period in 2024.

As the primary container terminal serving Eastern Denmark, CMP plays a



critical role in supporting the logistics infrastructure of the Capital Region
and surrounding areas. This significant growth reflects the continued
confidence and trust placed in CMP by its customers and partners.

To accommodate continued growth and enhance service capabilities, CMP is
preparing to open a new container terminal later this year. This will further
strengthen CMP’s ability to meet the evolving logistics needs of the @resund
region.

“This growth over more than 30 % is a clear signal that our customers value
the reliability and sustainability of our operations. We are proud to support
the region’s logistics needs and look forward to continuing this positive
momentum.”, says Povl Dolleris Rojkjaer Ungar, Chief Commercial Officer at
CMP.

CMP remains committed to delivering reliable, efficient, and sustainable
logistics solutions. The current terminal is already operating without fossil
fuels , and CMP is aiming to become net-zero CO, emissions in its own
operations (Scope 1 and 2) by the end of 2025.

For more information, please contact:

Ulrika Prytz Rugfelt, Chief Communications and Sustainability Officer,
Copenhagen Malmo Port

E-post: ulrika.prytz@cmport.com, Phone: +46 (0)70 252 00 98.
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